
From: Eckman, Annie
To: Scan, OGCC
Subject: FW: NFA request for Nolte 14-44, API 05-045-07482, Spill 2606749
Date: Monday, February 27, 2012 1:14:52 PM

Please upload email below to 05-045-07482.
Thanks,
 
Annie
 
Ann Clements Eckman, PG
 

 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
Annie.Eckman@state.co.us
www.cogcc.state.co.us
303.894.2100 x5149 (o)
719.209.3102 (c)
 

Please consider the environment prior to printing this e-mail...
 
From: Eckman, Annie 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 1:13 PM
To: 'Adell K. Heneghan'; 'Herman Lucero'
Cc: Canfield, Chris
Subject: RE: NFA request for Nolte 14-44, API 05-045-07482, Spill 2606749
 
Nolte 14-44     API# 05-045-074822     NESE/4 Sec 7 T7S R96W     Spill# 2606749
 
Based on review of information presented in the form 19, and the form 4, it appears that
no further action is necessary at this time.  The release (SPILL #2606749) has been changed to
closed status in the Colorado Oil & Gas Information System.  Please retain a copy of this email as
verification of COGCC concurrence with the closure request.  However, should future conditions
at the site indicate contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if
ground water is found to be significantly impacted, then further investigation and/or
remediation activities may be required at the site.
 

mailto:/O=NATURENET/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ECKMANA
mailto:OGCC.Scan@state.co.us


Please call Chris Canfield or me with any questions,
Annie
 
Ann Clements Eckman, PG
For Chris Canfield
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northwest Region
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Phone: 970-625-2497, ext. 3
Cell:       970-261-6832
Fax:        970-625-5682
 
 
 


